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March 29, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT RESUBMISSION OF IDENTIFIED/MAPPED FIRE PRONE AREA

WITHIN GRADUATED NGP LOCATED AT SO. BANTAD,
BARANGAY SAN NICOLAS, CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum from CENRO Coron, Palawan dated March
10, 2023 relative to the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Coron submitted the inspection report of the evaluated
proposed fire-prone area in Sitio Bantad, Baranagay San Nicolas, Coron, Palawan. Due to the
recent incidence of fire, the inspection team analyzed the proposed fire-prone area in Barangay
Quezon that its remaining planted Acacia Mangium has low survival rate. Thus, the team decided
to recommend relocation of the identified fire-prone area at 2017 NGP site with a total area of 42
hectares and have greater survival rate than the previous selected location.

Further, the geo-tagged photos, GIS map showing the fire prone area and proposed fire-
line to be established are enclosed herewith.

For information and further instruction.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
Copy Furnished
CENRO C({{on, Palaw:%n
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